From: 7

Sent: Tuesday, 6 December 2022 5:11 PM

To: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox
Subject: Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278 - Objection

To Officers of the NSW Govt

| wish to lodge my objection to the proposal by Veolia to process waste at Tarago through an incineration process.
Science is telling us 'loud and clear' that we should not be releasing carbon into the atmosphere, as an incinerator
must do. There are other new and available processes available for industry to otherwise recycle waste, turn it into
new and precious material while minimising carbon emissions.

| don't think Veolia's argument that the 75 thousand tonnes of greenhouse gases created is less than if it went to
landfill is valid in this age of meeting net zero emissions targets - we shouldn't be sending waste to landfill that
creates that much greenhouse gases. Veolia does not encourage its customers to create less waste or recycle waste
more to achieve a sustainable economy.

regards

Barbara Lewis

133 Faithfull St
Goulburn NSW 2580



